

Office of the Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

MEMORANDUM

To:

Shirley Strum Kenny, President

FROM:

Robert L. McCorath Robert L. McGrath, Provost & Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

DATE:

12/16/04

RE:

Memorandum of Understanding between Moscow State University, School of Medicine

and Dentistry and Stony Brook University

Attached please find the above referenced agreement, two copies in Russian and English; drafted by William Arens, Dean of International Academic Programs and endorsed by myself and Barry Rifkin, Dean of the School of Dentistry, Israel Kleinberg, Chair of Oral Biology and Jerry Pollock, Professor of Oral Biology & Pathology, which continues the greater internationalization of Stony Brook University. The Russian has been check for accuracy by Professor John Bailyn, Professor of Linguistics.

Please sign the attached memorandum and have your office return both original signed copies to Dean Arens with a copy to my office.

cc:

W. Arens